
Free Online Safety 

Workshops for Parents  
     We want to help every family in the UK talk 
about and understand their children’s online 
world and help keep them safe. 

 
 
 

Please come along to a free workshop: 
 

Wednesday 18th April 2018 

12-1pm 
Newcastle Civic Centre  

(Banqueting Hall) 
 

The workshop is delivered by a trained NSPCC 
member of staff and an O2 guru will also be at 
the session to give technical advice on mobile 
phones, tablets, laptops and other personal 
devices. 

 


